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Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

January 18, 2023

Susan Greenhalgh
susan@freespeechforpeople.org

Dear Ms. Greenhalgh:

Thank you for your December 12,2022, letter to Director Christopher Wray, requesting
an investigation into the alleged multi-state plot to unlawfully access, copy, and share voting
system software directed and funded by Ms. Sidney Powell and other attorneys associated with
the Trump Campaign. We appreciate hearing your concerns on this issue. The Federal Bureau
of Investigation (FBI) referred your letter to our Criminal Investigative Division (CID), Public
Corruption and Civil Rights Section (PCCRS), for review and we are pleased to respond.

Though the FBI may provide investigative support to state and local authorities, a formal
request for assistance must be made by the investigating authority. Should the local authorities
make such a request, the FBI will assist as deemed appropriate.

If you have additional information you would like to provide, you may contact the FBI's
Atlanta Field Office, located at 3000 Flowers Road South Atlanta, GA 30341, telephone number
(770) 216-3000.

I appreciate you bringing this matter to our attention, and I hope this information will be
helpful to you.

Sincerely,

R. Joseph Rothrock
Section Chief
Public Corruption and Civil Rights Section


